

December 10th, 2023

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to express my support for my neighbors Ryan and Eliza Young, of 109 King Drive, in their application for a variance of section 10.2.5.7 of bylaw no. 7850, 2007.

I understand that they wish to build an extension to their house that will reduce the rear yard to 2.86m at its shallowest, along the southern side of the property. As their direct neighbor, this will not be an issue for us, and they have our support.

Sincerely,

Sandra Hooge	of 113 King Drive
Jill Jackson	of 105 King Drive
Char Whill Toylidist	of 126 McDermid Drive
Daray SKA-1/2	of 122 McDermid Drive